
Contacts 
 Priest in Charge  Vacancy;  moulshamchurches@gmail.com   
Associate Priest:   Revd Suzanne McAllister 07780 442317    
        rev_suzanne_mcallister@outlook.com    
Churchwarden:  Lucy Bubb  07970 728673  
Assistant Churchwarden: David Millward 07749 359971 
Parish Safeguarding Officer:    Sue 07708 296804 
 
Treasurer:   moulshamstlukestreasurer@gmail.com  
 
Newsletter Content        If you have any items for the Newsletter (including  
    requests for prayer) contact Janette Tadman  -    
    janettetadman@gmail.com  or 07749 298639 

 
Saturday Coffee 11am-12pm 

 
With Brenda 

 
Church is closed after coffee 

Living Light 
 

The Aumbry Light for June has 
been sponsored in 
memory of: 
   
    Mary Marshall 

Please Pray  
For Brian, Joan, Anna, Greta,  Sheila, 
Nicky,  Amelia, Val, Audrey and 
Mary   
We remember 
David Marshall 

 
Sunday 11th June 

 

 
 

 
 
 

10am: Holy Communion 
Revd Suzanne McAllister 

 

Duty Warden: Richard 
Mevo:  David 
Music: Rita 
Sides: Louise, Maxine 
Reader: Anna 
Chalice: Mike 
Sound: Richard 
Refreshments: Pat 
 
6.30pm: Praise and Worship service  

at Church of the Holy Spirit 
 

followed by refreshments.  

  
Edward Bear Baby and  

Toddler Group  
 

Wednesdays 1.15-2.30pm  

 

Flowers
If you would like to sponsor a display 

in memory of a loved one, please 
speak to Lucy 

 

 
Sunday 4th June 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Trinity Sunday 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10am: Morning Worship 
Richard Field 

 
Prayers - Myth Slaying for 

Beginners 
 
 

Duty Warden: Sue 
Music: The Music Group 
Sides: Pat, Helen 
Sound: Sue 
Refreshments: Brenda 

 

 

 

Weekday Prayer 
(new day and time) 

 
Tuesdays at 2pm 

 
Wheelchair accessible and toilets 

will be available 
 

Sunday 4th June 2023 stlukemoulsham.co.uk /stlukesmoulshamlodge 

Financial Giving Please do support St Luke's using one of the options below: 

• Regular giving through the Parish Giving Scheme  -  see noticeboard for          

information  

• One-off online donations accessed via the St Luke's website homepage  

• Contactless card reader available at the back of church 

 
Birthdays:     “Happy Birthday to you:  to Jesus be true.  

May God’s richest blessing  rest today  upon you.”  

WEEKLY NEWS 
 

Collect 
Holy God, faithful and unchanging: 
enlarge our minds with the 
knowledge of your truth,  
and draw us more deeply into the 
mystery of your love, that we may 
truly worship you,  
Father, Son and Holy Spirit,  
one God, now and for ever. 
Amen. 
 

Prayer for our future 
God of our plans and futures, guide us 
as we dwell in this time of  
uncertainty.   
Help us to work together, to love, 
grow and serve each other; and to 
share the responsibility of being your 
light in our community.  
We turn to your love, comfort and 
peace as we journey onwards in our 
faith,  becoming the people you desire 
us to be.   
In the name of Jesus Christ, our Lord 
and Saviour.  
Amen. 



Psalm 150 
1 Praise the LORD! 
Praise God in his sanctuary; 
    praise him in his mighty firmament! 
2 Praise him for his mighty deeds; 
    praise him according to his surpassing greatness!  
3 Praise him with trumpet sound; 
    praise him with lute and harp! 
4 Praise him with tambourine and dance; 
    praise him with strings and pipe! 
5 Praise him with clanging cymbals; 
    praise him with loud clashing cymbals! 
6 Let everything that breathes praise the LORD! 
Praise the LORD!  
 
Matthew 28:16-20 
16 Now the eleven disciples went to Galilee, to the mountain to which Jesus 
had directed them. 17 When they saw him, they worshipped him; but some 
doubted. 18 And Jesus came and said to them, ‘All authority in heaven and on 
earth has been given to me. 19 Go therefore and make disciples of all nations, 
baptizing them in the name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy  
Spirit, 20 and teaching them to obey everything that I have commanded you. 
And remember, I am with you always, to the end of the age.’ 

PCC Key Messages  
The key messages from the first meeting of the new PCC are:   
-The PCC have decided to recommit to Fairtrade and seek Fairtrade place of 
worship status. This means that we will provide Fairtrade products (tea,      
coffee and sugar as a minimum), share information about Fairtrade in our 
newsletter, website and social media, and support Fairtrade Fortnight. If you 
have any ideas about what we can do, please let us know.  
-Progress on the building work to be completed this summer is underway, 
some great news is that we have received £3,500 in grants towards the cost.   
Approved PCC minutes can be found on the noticeboard and any member of 
the PCC would be happy to answer any of your questions.  

The PCC members are:  

Anna, David, Elena, Kevin, Lucy, Maurice, Pat, and Sue. 

Thank you 
We would like to say a big thank you to the Probation Service Community 
Payback team for their hard work this week in painting the hall lobby, kitchen, 
toilets and large hall store room, and for those who provided all the vital      
materials that were needed! 

National Month of Prayer for Toddler Groups - June 2023 
The theme for this year's national month of prayer for toddler groups is  
'Welcome one, welcome all' with Luke 19:1-10 as the keynote scripture, 
which is the story of Zaccheus - a wonderful example of friendship and         
hospitality - two key elements to any toddler group!  

Our St Luke's Edward Bear Baby and Toddler Group has been running for c20 
years, offering friendship and hospitality to many, many local children and 
families. Please show your support by praying for our group, those who lead 
and help each week (Suzanne, Brenda, Pat, David and Ann), the children and 
their carers who come along, and for those who are yet to know about the fun 
of term-time Wednesday afternoons (1.15pm - 2.30pm) that awaits them. 

Prayer Sermon Series 
Over the last six months or so Service Leaders have been trying to plan a     
series of talks on Prayer during our Sunday service.  Revd Canon Roger      
Matthews, after his time with us earlier this year, also concluded that we 
should further develop our prayer life.  

Prayer is a vital part of our relationship with God, both as individuals and as a 
Church.  Prayer is an invaluable gift, a conversation through which we become 
more like Jesus, better understand the heart and mind of God, and grow as 
individuals.  

As Jesus prayed, so should we, something that Paul, instructed the people of 
Philippi to do, when he said 

‘Do not be anxious about anything, but in everything by prayer and supplication 
with thanksgiving let your requests be made known to God’. Philippians 4:6 

During our Sunday Morning services in June we shall learn about prayer from 
key figures in the Bible and share our own ideas, good habits, and experiences.  
After four weeks we will have looked at the following questions.   

 Why should we pray?                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
 How do we pray? 
 What do we expect when we pray? 
 How might we develop our prayer practice? 

Come and join us, share your thoughts, and ask your questions 


